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From: W Tonga <laionehelemonga@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2010 2:08 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed Leverage Changes

To whom it may concern,

These proposed leverage changes will be deathly detrimental to my family. They will cause the disappearance of my
supplemental income stream that has helped to support my family through these difficult financial times. In my
community here in Hawaii there are quite a few of us who have been relying on these "trades" to feed and house
our families. Please consider all of us Americans in this decision and not just the privileged.

Forex Trader



